
C E I L I D H   A N D   A W A R D S   E V E N I N G 

The Dining Room, Mens Union, University of Glasgow 

 

This year we are back to our tried and tested venue at Glasgow University.  

There are still a few tickets remaining for the ceilidh and awards evening on 

 Saturday night. 

If you are intending to go and have not yet purchased tickets, please contact  

 

masters@scottishswimming.com  

To reserve your tickets 

 

We have very limited tickets available to purchase at the pool during the event.  

  It is advisable to pre-book in advance. 

 

Numbers for the ceilidh need to be confirmed by Tuesday 18th April 

mailto:masters@scottishswimming.com

